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I object to the local plan on the following grounds. 

1. Loss of greenfields
2. Loss of habitat of wildlife
3. Run off from building into local water courses.
4. Loss of Crews Hill Nurseries which attract people from all around the M25.
5. Insufficient road transport to support such developments.
6. Impact of 30,000 extra people in the Borough on Schools, Health Provision and Transport.
7. Negative effect on the local Carbon Footprint.
8. Most of the houses will be unaffordable.
9. Negative impact on the general environment of Enfield which is already on a downward spiral.

This plan is absolutely monstrous. It is grossly insensitive to the feelings of local residents and shows a complete 
disregard of the local history, culture and traditions of the people of Enfield. If these plans go ahead, Enfield will 
become a very undesirable place to live and I will consider moving after living here since 1981 and raising my 3 
children here.  


